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Activity in the European emissions market has been muted so far this week – and analysts and 

traders expect this to remain the case until a meeting on the EU’s proposed Energy Efficiency 

Directive (EED) next week. 

However, it dipped to €6.17 on Friday, which Maciej Gomolka, emissions trading product 

manager at carbon brokerage Pravda Capital in Prague, said could be related to allowances 

being oversold during the preceeding sessions. 

“I expect the price to go down a little next week, connected to the EED,” said Gomolka, as it is 

likely that “there will not be a set-aside clause in the EED”. 
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